

Dale Valley Road, Poole, Dorset, BH15 3HY Telephone: 01202 740950 Fax: 01202 733702 www.st-edwards.poole.sch.uk email: enquiries@st-edwards.poole.sch.uk

Headteacher: Michael Antram MA(Ed) NPQH

Thursday 19th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

The nights are beginning to draw in and the temperature beginning to drop which can only mean that our 2018 Ski Visit to Austria is getting closer. To this end I am pleased to inform you of our Ski Information Meeting on Tuesday 14th November 2017 at 7pm in the school hall. This will be an opportunity to provide you with further information of the visit as well as answer any questions that you may have. We will also have a representative from Team Ski, a local Ski Clothing Hire/Sales company based in Dorchester, to advise us on clothing required as well as letting us know how to order from them if desired.

Attached to this letter is an information /medical form for you to fill in about your son/daughter so that we have all the information we need for the ski company and for ourselves. I would be grateful if you could complete these sheets and **return them to Mrs Dale in the Finance office.**

Further, experience has shown that it is useful to have a photocopy of your son/daughter's passport in case of problems when we are away. To this end, please bring their passport on the evening so that we can take a copy of it during the meeting. Finally, your son/daughter will need an EHIC card which will provide them with free medical treatment whilst we are away. This can be obtained free of charge and an application form can be picked up from the post office or online (EHIC direct). Again, please bring this card to the meeting so that we can make a copy of it. Finally, I would like to remind you that all students should have paid £700 by now and the final payment of £189 is payable by 13th November 2017.

I trust that you will find the meeting useful and that that it will provide you with all the information that you need but please do not hesitate to contact me here at the school if you have any questions or concerns in the meantime.

I look forward to meeting you on the 14th.

Kind Regards

Mr. I. T. Henry Visit Organiser

PS: Don't forget you can look at the resort yourself on http://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/secondary-schools/course-types/skiing-and-snowboarding/resorts/saalbach-hinterglemm#.WeOGgPISypo